Rafi Miah

From: Christopher Smith_

Sent: 09 February 2022 18:16
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application 2021/3225/P. Objection

Please may | add to the current concern about the proposed high rise development at Murphy's Yard Gospel Oak.
Perhaps the simplest argument it that they would occlude half the buildings shown on the Parliament Hill viewing

plaque.
This is a much loved viewpoint of mine and many many others. Please try to keep to a five story limit.

lan Smith
6 Hampstead Mansions NW3 6TS



